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6 March 2025
  

 
 
Confirming compliance with EU Council Regulation No. 833/2014 and 
EU Council Regulation No. 765/2006  
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
with this letter we would like to inform you that our company is aware of the importance 
and compliance with international regulations. In particular, we would like to refer to the EU 
regulation No. 833/2014 and 765/2006 indicates what restrictive measures related to the 
situation in Ukraine determined. 
 
As a conscientious company, we attach great importance to strict compliance with all 
regulations. With this in mind, we hereby confirm that we have taken all necessary 
measures to ensure that our business activities are consistent with the provisions of this.  
This includes checking trading partners and supply chains. 
 
 
March 6th, 2025 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
André Luksch 
Global Head of Procurement 
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